
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th March 2024 
 

Re: University Application, University Trip and Student Finance Information Evening - Wednesday 20th 
March 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Wednesday 20th March, at 5:00pm, the Sixth Form Team will be hosting a joint event for the families of 
Year 12 and Year 13 students.  Steven Unsworth, Student Awards Manager at the DESC, will begin the 
evening in the West Hall, introducing the student financial awards process for university to all attendees. 
Steven will then move to an adjacent room and make himself available to all Year 13 parents who would like 
to ask further questions. 
 
The Sixth Form Team will continue our presentation in the West Hall to the families of Year 12 students, 
where we will introduce the university application process and launch this year’s University Trip. There will 
be an opportunity to ask questions at the end, and we plan to conclude the session before 6.30pm. I hope 
you will be able to join us. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at school if you have any questions. We look forward to meeting you 
on Wednesday 20th March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Curran 
Head of Sixth Form 
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